
The CUjB,

OTTAWA.

21 Elgin Street, 
1st Kpril 1925

Dear Sir Arthur
I understand from Mr. C.G.Heward, the

Honorary Secretary of the Canadian Club of Montreal, 
that you have invited Dr. Bruno Hoselli of Vassar 
College to come up sometime this month to address the 
students of McGill University.

The Canadian Club of Ottawa would be
very glad of an opportunity to hear Dr. Roselli and 
if we knew the exact date that you are having him we 
would extend him an invitation to come on to Ottawa and 
speak to us, or perhaps if mor£ convenient he could 
speak to us at luncheon in Ottawa and go on to Montreal 
for an evening address.

I note that the Montreal Canadian Club 
paid him a fee of $50. Our Club is not in the habit of 
paying any fees to speakers but we are perfectly prepared 
to pay expenses and I presume that McGill does the same 
thing so that if we shared the expenses of his round trip 
they should not be very heavy for either of us.

We have no engagements for our Club for
the month of April except " ednesday the 29th, but as it is 
difficult for us to gét the hotel on any days but Wednesdays 
or Saturday?and at this time of the year Saturday conflicts 
with goljkfcif at all possible we would prefer to have 
the luncneon on the 15th or the 22nd.

suit your plans, 
yourself, I am

Will you kindly let me know how this would 
With very kind regards to Lady Currie and

Yours sincerely

ELUEPEEKE
HON.SECRETARY

Sir Arthur ..Currie,GCMG.KCB., 
McGill University,

Montreal.


